
Memorandum

To: Dr. Josh Swanson

From: Dr. Shawn Hoffman-Bram

Date: September 25, 2023

Subject: Learning Exchange Consortium Withdrawal

Executive Summary

It is our recommendation to withdraw from the The Learning Exchange Consortium effective

August 30th, 2024 so we can provide direct support to our adults with disabilities that reside in

Eden Prairie within our city. Currently, all of our residents have to travel to Bloomington for

services.

The Learning Exchange Consortium is a joint powers agreement between the school districts of

Bloomington, Richfield, Edina and Eden Prairie. Its sole purpose has been to provide

programming for adults with disabilities in each community.

In the last legislative session the Adults with Disabilities funding was changed to become more

equitable across the state and allow each district to program their own services without

belonging to a consortium. I recommend the board take action through the following resolution

which clearly shares our intent to withdraw per the agreement.

Resolution to Withdraw from the Learning Exchange

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Governing Board of Eden Prairie Schools #272 approves

withdrawal of Eden Prairie Schools from the The Learning Exchange Consortium effective

August 30, 2024.

Motion_____ Second_____
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